Le Doux November 3, 1898

A. R, Le Doux to James J. Hill.

Is still considering the possibility of
erecting a smelter near Bonners Ferry. W.
Braden, agent for the Omaha and Grant
smelter, and who buys ores for them, is
doing some figuring on a smelter for Le Douxs
Believes that a smelter will pay at some
point on the line.
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